
I am apposed to this development at Lot A DP 961049. I feel the building is too high and also unsightly particularly the lift well. 
Parking spaces are inadequate by at least 5 spaces where street parking is already under pressure.Roof top terraces could become 
a noise issue and the building is generally very ugly and not synonymous with local environment. Yours sincerely Phillip 
Callaghan.3/55 queenscliff rd queenscliff.
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